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Good Afternoon,

| am writing in support of ENO Vino's opposition to the office building that is proposed to be
built within a block of the capitol on East Washington Avenue. While | understand the need
for continued development and growth, having public space where people can gather and
enjoy the wonderful views of the Madison landscape is needed more than ever. With all the
changes to our world due to COVID, it seems more and more offices are reducing space. An
office building/space is only going to satisfy the needs of the occupants and it's visitors. The
views for the AC hotel and ENO Vino serve thousands of people a year...serving much more
demand and public than an office building I'm quite sure ever would. So | respectfully ask that
you ensure any office building minimize it's impact on all neighbors, especially including the
AC hotel and ENO Vino..with little to no impact on the highest floors.

Thank you for your time.
Jeff Reese

307 Corbin Drive
Barneveld, Wl 53507


mailto:jfclydes@hotmail.com
mailto:urbandesigncomments@cityofmadison.com

